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Aurora Public Schools Foundation 2024 Privacy Policy 
 
The Aurora Public Schools Foundation ("we," "us," or "our") is committed to protecting the 
privacy of our donors, volunteers, and visitors to our website. This Privacy Policy outlines how 
we collect, use, disclose, and safeguard your information. 
 
 
 
1. Information We Collect 
 
Personal Information: We may collect personal information such as your name, email address, 
mailing address, phone number, and payment information when you make a donation, register 
for an event, or subscribe to our communications. 
Non-Personal Information: We may collect non-personal information such as browser type, 
operating system, and website usage data through cookies and similar technologies. 
 
 
2. How We Use Your Information 
 
We use the information we collect for the following purposes: 

●​ To process donations and provide receipts. 
●​ To communicate with you about our programs, events, and fundraising efforts. 
●​ To improve our website and services. 
●​ To comply with legal obligations. 

 
 
3. Information Sharing and Disclosure 
 
We do not sell, trade, or rent your personal information to third parties. We may share your 
information with: 

●​ Service providers who assist us in our operations, such as payment processors and 
email service providers. 

●​ Legal authorities if required by law or to protect our rights. 
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4. Data Security 
 
We implement appropriate technical and organizational measures to protect your personal 
information from unauthorized access, use, or disclosure. 
 
 
5. Your Rights 
 
You have the right to: 

●​ Access and update your personal information. 
●​ Opt-out of receiving communications from us. 
●​ Request the deletion of your personal information, subject to legal obligations. 

6. Third-Party Websites 
 
Our website, e-newsletters, and social media posts may contain links to third-party websites. 
We are not responsible for the privacy practices of these websites and encourage you to review 
their privacy policies. 
 
 
7. Changes to This Privacy Policy 
 
We may update this Privacy Policy from time to time. We will notify you of any changes by 
posting the new policy on our website with the effective date. 
 
 
8. Contact Information 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this Privacy Policy, please contact us at: 
 

Aurora Public Schools Foundation 
15701 E. 1st Ave., #206 
Aurora, CO 80011 
 
APSFoundation@aurorak12.org 
 
(303)326-2042 
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